
 

 

 

 

January 19, 2017 

 

 

Dear Housing Authority Commissioners: 

 

It is with regret that I resign as Housing Authority Commissioner as of the January 24, 2017, Housing 

Authority Meeting. 

 

It has been a pleasure serving and I wish success to all of my fellow Commissioners and City Council 

Members. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

James O’Connor  

 


